
 
Date: July 1, 2019 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:                                            Contact: Jordan Koppen 
210-1160 

 

Missoula County Outdoor Burning to be CLOSED as of July 2nd 
Fire Danger Remains Moderate 

July 1, 2019, Missoula, Montana – Fire officials with the Missoula County Fire Protection 
Association (MCFPA) have restricted debris burning (outdoor burning) starting Tuesday, July 
2nd. 
           People who burned this spring should go check on their piles to make sure they are fully 
extinguished. While there are no restrictions at this time, we urge people to be careful with 
campfires and check for restrictions before recreating in Montana. Visit www.firerestrictions.us 
for more information.  

REMEMBER- Fireworks are prohibited on all state and federal classified forest lands. 
Fireworks are also prohibited inside Missoula City Limits. Wildfire season is here! Be “Fire Safe” 
and do your part to prevent wildfires in Montana. Have a Fire Safe July 4th! 
            The MCFPA would like to thank the residents of Missoula County for being cautious while 
enjoying the outdoors. Find more on the web at: www.mcfpa.org and like us on Facebook for 
instant updates throughout the year. 
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